
 

 

 

 

20th March 2020 

Coronavirus update 

  

During the course of this pandemic the Board and staff will be working diligently to maximise the 

safety of the course and Clubhouse for Members, staff, guests and suppliers. This will be a prolonged 

and challenging period. We are in uncertain and rapidly changing times but our commitment to 

providing our Members and staff with as safe an environment as possible is our main priority. 

  

Please note the following conditions have now also been introduced. 

  

TAB operations  

To help reduce contact, the TAB ticket terminal is now closed. The self-betting terminal will remain 

open and you can collect any winning from the main terminal behind the bar. We ask that Members 

wipe down the self-betting terminal screen with the provided sanitary wipes after every use. 

  

Friday Raffle  

Due to a supplier shortage Friday Night Raffle will be cancelled effective from today. We will update 

you when suppliers can continue to provide the trays to recommence the meat and seafood raffle. 

  

Members Draw 

Our Members Draw will still go ahead at 6pm with increased prizes. 3 x $40 vouchers for the first 3 

names called followed by 6 golf ball prizes. 

  

Bubblers on Course  

As of today all bubblers on the course will cease to be in use. Please ensure that you bring enough 

water for you to remain hydrated while you play golf. 

  

Ball washers 

As of today all ball washers on the course will be unable to be used. 

  



Sand Buckets 

As of today Members will be asked to bring their own sand bucket. From 5.30pm today sanitised 

buckets will be available for Members from the pro-shop to pick up and use until further notice. 

  

Extension for the purging of house, voucher and ball accounts. 

Due to numerous members having to self-isolate and not able to return from abroad the Board has 

extended the date that house, voucher and ball accounts will be purged until April 30. 

  

We are mindful that this is situation is fluid and events change daily. We will continue to keep you 

regularly updated as new decisions are made and actions implemented. 

  

Anthony Dignan 

  

General Manager 

Long Reef Golf Club  

 


